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Clariza Roque <croque@guamopa.com> Fri, Jun 14, 2019 at 10:08 AM
To: info.gacsbot@gmail.com
Cc: Jerrick Hernandez <jhernandez@guamopa.com>
Bcc: Clariza Roque <croque@guamopa.com>

Hafa Adai,

My apologies on this delayed transmittal. Attached is OPA-PA-19-004 Notice of Rescheduled Status Conference. Please
acknowledge receipt of this transmittal by replying to this email.

Thank you,
Clariza Mae G. Roque, CICA, CGAP
Auditor III
Office of Public Accountability - Guam
www.opaguam.org
Tel. (671) 475-0390 ext. 211
Fax (671) 472-7951

This e-mail transmission and accompanying attachment(s) may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not the
intended recipient of this e-mail, please inform the sender and delete it and any other electronic or hard copies immediately. Please
do not distribute or disclose the contents to anyone. Thank you.
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Marilyn Manibusan <info.gacsbot@gmail.com> Fri, Jun 14, 2019 at 5:47 PM
To: Clariza Roque <croque@guamopa.com>
Cc: Jerrick Hernandez <jhernandez@guamopa.com>

Received, thank you.

Marilyn Manibusan
[Quoted text hidden]
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